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New Jersey's Response to the Covid-19 Pandemic released by the Governor
on March 7, 2024, and commissioned for research and development on
November 28,
2022https://nj.gov/governor/news/news/562024/approved/20240311a.shtml"This
long-awaited report is essential reading for every local board member, health department
staffers, legislators, legislative staffs, and other government and public officials at every
level. This report will be the object of close scrutiny at various levels and its findings and
recommendations are critical to our ongoing advocacy for additional permanent
sustainable funding for the foundational services necessary to fully meet New Jersey's
practice standards for local boards of health." - Paul David Roman, President, NJLBHA
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Job Announcement: Executive Director, Center for
Health Equity and Wellbeing

This is the announcement for the Executive Director



for the PHI job.

Job Announcement May 2024

NACCHO is launching a standing all Local Health Official (LHO) to build connection across the
LHO community, ensure timely updates, and allow for dialogue and discussion with federal
partners on a regular basis. These calls are a direct result of feedback from you, our members,
about the need to better connect with each other and federal partners. Please plan to attend
monthly to not only hear updates on guidance and initiatives from CDC, FDA, or other federal
partners, but also to ask questions and give feedback to ensure federal efforts are workable
locally. If you cannot attend, please designate a senior deputy to join when needed. 

CDC’s new Office of Public Health Data, Surveillance, and Technology is building on our shared
data modernization history and setting a future vision for advancing data for public health action.
During this meeting, OPHDST will outline that vision for addressing longstanding pain points and
how public health can more fully leverage the substantial investment made in health IT. To get
there, we must take a “one public health approach.” OPHDST will also share how they will
continue to support STLTs in modernization and how you can help them design, test, and build
solutions for public health holistically.

The meeting will occur on the 4th Thursday of every month at 3:00 PM ET. Save the date for this
month’s meeting on 5/23/24 at 3:00 PM ET. Link to call
June, July

Take Action: Ask your Member of Congress to Support the Public Health
Workforce

You know firsthand that local health departments are on the front lines of ensuring the health
and safety of our communities. As Congress works on FY25 funding bills, I encourage you to
contact your federal representatives and ask them to support the public health workforce by
providing $100 million for the Public Health Workforce Loan Repayment Program.
Ask your Representatives to Support the Public Health Workforce Loan Repayment Program
This important program could help recruit as many as 2,000 public health professionals and
reinforce the local public health workforce, the backbone of our nation's governmental public
health system.
Public health professionals are our best advocates. NACCHO is grateful for your advocacy
efforts. https://t.congressweb.com/w/?ACXFONXGBS

https://www.indeed.com/viewjob?jk=5abd07ad3805d614&utm_campaign=google_jobs_apply&utm_source=google_jobs_apply&utm_medium=organic
https://www.naccho.org/blog/articles/tune-in-cdc-nphic-monthly-health-promotion-call
https://t.congressweb.com/w/?ACXFONXGBS
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